
The Surf City Marathon is 

just around the corner and 

four of our coyotes will be 

participating in this great 

event. Lori Ann Stevens and 

Brian Turner will be partici-

pating in this event in hopes 

for bidding a qualifying spot 

to the coveted Boston Mara-

thon.  Tom and Sarah Mertz 

will be coming from Iowa to 

participate in this event for 

the second year in a row. This 

award-winning course is con-

sidered one of the best  mara-

thon courses in the country. 

It is well known for being 

scenic and flat. Runners come 

from all over to experience 

this exhilarating run. Start 

along Pacific Coast Highway 

and pass by the famous Hun-

tington Beach pier. Enjoy the 

beauty of the Bolsa Chica 

Wetlands as you start your 

turn. Kick it up a notch for 

the crowds at Main Street on 

your way to a monumental 

finish line moment! More 

than 1,000 volunteers and 

several bands will be along 

the way cheering you on and 

making sure you have plenty 

of nourishment and energy!  

This is always a challenging 

run early in the season, and it 

has been very cold and rainy 

the past 3 years, making it 

particularly difficult for com-

petitors and testing their will 

to endure pain and strength in 

the rain. 

We are hoping that this year 

the weather cooperates and 

our four participating coyotes 

can achieve their goal of mak-

ing it to Boston. Additionally 

we wish our four coyotes luck 

in their opening 2012 season 

event. Ahuuuuuuuuu 
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The San Dieguito Half Mara-
thon is one of the most beau-
tiful and scenic courses you 
will ever run, and it long has 
been a favorite to the Coy-
otes, and this year is no ex-
ception. We have six Coyotes 
participating in this challeng-
ing yet beautiful course. Some 
of the participants are long 
veterans of this course, while 
others like Gabe Garcia, Tim 
Wilson and Daniel Galvin 
will be participating in this 
event for the first time. This 
should be a very fun way to 
do a hard training run and for 

all six of the coyotes will be 
the official start to 2012 sea-
son. Some of the Coyotes will 
be using this race as a final 
tune up for their up coming 
Oceanside Half Ironman on 
March 31st, while others will 
be simply using this run as a 
fitness test to their long train-
ing program for Ironman, 
and finally for other Coyotes, 
this race will simply represent 
another great year of training, 
with no particular race goals 
in mind other than to spend 
time with your fellow coyotes 
and have a great time. The 

Beer garden sponsored by 
Stone Brewing Company is 
always a popular spot for the 
Coyotes after this race, alt-
hough Naked Café seems to 
always take the final vote and 
has long become recovery 
central. Ahuuuuuuuuuu 
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without them we would not be 

able to do what we do. Be 

Kind, be lovable, be respectful 

and if you need to take a day 

off from working out to treat 

that someone special do it, it 

will go a long way. AHUUUUU 

 

Our total number of coyotes is 

now 12 with the potential to 

keep growing. 

February  has 4 coyotes cele-

brating their birthday on our 

coyote birthday tracker . 

Marc Guerra — Feb 7th 

Jose Luis Garcia — Feb 11th 

Gabe Garcia — Feb 20th 

Glenn Kaplan — Feb 23rd 

Happy Birthday to all, remem-

ber to celebrate in style and be 

ready for a new age group chal-

lenge in 2012.  Remember to 

make all of your 2012 resolu-

tions a reality, include one or 

two races for your 2012 calen-

dar year and break at least one 

of your PR this year. 

Happy Valentines Day to every-

one, we hope that you value 

your friendships, teammates, 

partners, family and loved ones. 

Remember to show all of your 

family members and friends 

that support you through the 

race season how much you love 

them and appreciate them, 

pull plastic bags over your socks 

to help insulate your digits, and 

then after you put on your cycling 

shoes you might want to use a 

pair of booties as extra protection. 

For the legs, try to use a riding 

tight that is windproof in order to 

give you more insulation from the 

wind and cold.  

For the upper body, breathable 

fabrics are key. There are many 

fabrics, like Polartec, that are great 

for high-intensity activities like 

Winter riding can be a good way 

to break up the solitude of the 

bike trainer, but when you ven-

ture outside you should be pre-

pared to deal with the elements. 

Having the right gear is a good 

place to start, and even if you 

don’t want to take out a second 

mortgage to outfit yourself, there 

are several ways to combat the 

cold, and we’ll show you some 

examples.  

Starting with the feet, you should 

winter cycling. I like to see athletes 

begin with a wicking base layer 

and then add layers as necessary. 

Using cotton as a base layer is not 

a good option as you will end up 

wet and cold rather quickly. The 

top layer should be breathable, 

wind and waterproof. I don’t have 

any problem wearing three or four 

layers under my jacket in order to 

stay warm. I would rather start out 

too warm and peel down the lay-

ers than be too cold . 
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on all their products and three 

times a year will be upping the 

discount to 50%. I will send out 

a discount code to all members 

so that they can start taking 

advantage of this new line of 

products. We will also be post-

ing swimming technique videos 

and demonstration of products 

that Finis will be putting out on 

the market. You can find out 

more information about our 

newest sponsor at 

www.finisinc.com  

As well as in our sponsors sec-

tion of our web page. 

We look forward to a very suc-

cessful partnership with Finis in 

the 2012 season. 

Ahuuuuuuuuu 

- Coyotes are Proud to an-

nounce our newest sponsor for 

the 2012 season. FINIS is, and 

will always remain, whole heart-

edly committed to the discovery 

and development of innovative 

swimming products that enable 

athletes to meet that “end” or 

“grand finale” of a finish line 

that we as competitors and indi-

viduals set as a benchmark to 

become bigger and better than 

who we are today. Finis will be 

offering our club 25% discount 



this race in the Full Marathon 

division and was using it as a 

training run, as he was running 

for his injured wife, and in 

preparation for his up coming 

The Carlsbad Marathon and 

Half Marathon took place on 

January 22, 2012 and this year 

we had two of our Coyotes 

participate in this great local 

event. The first Coyote to cross 

the finish line was doing the 

Half Marathon, and it was his 

inaugural race for 2012. Dan 

Egoroff was testing his fitness 

level early in the season, in 

preparation for his up coming 

Ironman Coure A’lene. Dan 

finished with a very respectable 

1:38:00 finish and placed him 

44th in his age group. Not a 

bad start to the 2012 season 

and are clear indications that 

this coyote will be a force to be 

reckoned with come June– July 

when he is expected to be in 

peak shape. Our second Coy-

ote who was participating in 
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Boston Marathon, which has 

been Tim Wilsons sole focus 

this late season. Tim’s time of 

3:25:50 suggests that he is in 

very good shape and in route to 

possibly doing an all time PR in 

Boston. Tim will also be partici-

pating in the San Dieguito Half 

Marathon this month and will 

be a first timer on that course, 

but he promises to leave noth-

ing behind and is aiming for a 

very fast under 90 minute half. 

Congratulations to both of our 

Coyotes for such a fine start to 

the 2012 season, and we will 

continue to monitor the pro-

gress of both of these athletes 

as they continue to race and 

represent the club in 2012. 

Ahuuuuuuuuuuu 

Dan Egoroff—1:38:30 

Spartan Race (Results) 

race by our ESPN latino corre-

spondent Coyote Cojo, and 

during the interview, Alfredo 

was quoted as saying  

“Awesome race…by far the 

The Spartan race took place on 

Saturday January 28th, and this 

inaugural year saw a Coyote 

participating in it. Alfredo 

Zepeda took the obstacle 

course along with gladiators 

and many other obstructions, 

and finished the 9 mile race in a 

total time of 2:28:49, and fin-

ishing 22nd in his age group. 

This is Alfredo’s official start 

of the 2012 season and is using 

this race to add to his already 

varied resume of races that he 

has planned on doing. Triath-

lons, ultra marathons, dirt rac-

es, now obstacle courses, who 

knows what is next for this 

adventurous Coyote, but one 

thing is for sure, he is not look-

ing for the easy way out. Alfre-

do was interviewed after the 

toughest 9 miles event.  Quads 

pain going downstairs is worst 

that after finishing a mara-

thon…highly recommend the 

event to any other coyote!!!! 

Ahuuuuuuu”. There you have 

it, this is a new series of races 

that will be a qualifier to a na-

tional season finally. It is at-

tracting a lot of interest and 

from the look of it, right up our 

alley. Congratulations to Alfre-

do Zepeda and friend Miguel 

Enciso for their awesome per-

formance at the inaugural Spar-

tan Race. Alfredo’s next race 

will be the 50 Mile run in prepa-

ration for his season finally the 

100 Mile ultra marathon, to be 

held in the later part of the year. 

 

Well done Alfredo, Ahuuuuuu 

Alfredo Zepeda _ 2:28:49 



Coyotes Triathlon & Bike Club is an organized club dedicated to the 

educational, recreational and social pursuit of triathlon, cycling and 

general physical fitness of all ages and abilities, enabling them to 

achieve their athletic goals and represent the sport of triathlon within 

the community .  

It was founded by a group of friends sharing a common interest to have fun 

and socialize at the same time while doing something good for our health. 

Coyotes triathlon & bike club was founded on June 2006 and continues to 

grow. 

Coyotes triathlon & bike Club, inc.  

6096 Citracado Circle  

Carlsbad CA, 92009 

 

Phone: 858-449-3066 

E-mail: triclubcoyotes@yahoo.com 

www.triclubcoyotes.com 

Facebook: Coyotes Triathlon & Bike 

Club, Inc 

Coyotes Triathlon 

& Bike Club, Inc. 

2010 Abu Dabi Tri-

athlon 

(L-R):  

Eneko Llanos (2009 

Champion) and Spon-

sor Michelle Jezicky 

from Tri The World 

 

Thank You to our 2012 Sponsors: 


